
Sunday, April 14, 2024 

Good evening everyone, 
This is Bonnie Rempel with your Sunday memo for the week of April 15 - 19 
 
On the menu this week, we will be serving the following:         

Monday – Chinese plate – rice, veggie stir fry, chicken balls and egg rolls 
Tuesday – Fettuccini Alfredo with chicken and garlic bread 
sticks                         
Wednesday – Student Led Conferences 
Closed on Thursday and Friday 

 
Student Led Conferences will be held Wednesday, April 17 from 9am to 12pm and 
again from 1pm to 5 pm. We are encouraging families/guardians to come to the 
school at any time to have a conversation with your child’s teachers.    

 
All mid-term report cards will be available on parent/student connect on 
Monday, April 22.    We still have 42 days remaining prior to exams, so please 
encourage your children to work hard to ensure they obtain their credits.  

A parent prom committee meeting will take place on Monday, April 15th at 7:00 
pm in Room 223. All parents of "Class of 2024" potential graduates are welcome 
to attend.  Parent participation is highly valued and encouraged. Prom 2024 
cannot happen without parental involvement, as there is a 
lot of planning, organizing, and fundraising needed to make this event a reality.  

Our senior varsity badminton athletes had another incredible weekend as they 
competed at the College Louis-Riel varsity tournament in 
Winnipeg.  Congratulations to Cameron Murray and Kaitlyn Krentz for winning 
the gold in mixed doubles.  Ken Fitze who placed 1st in boys singles.  Mia 
Clarkson brought home a bronze in girls singles and Dilshan Saggu also brought 
home the bronze in boys singles.   

Our junior varsity badminton athletes made their way to Gimli, Manitoba for 
their first competition of the season.  Congratulations to Om Vyas and Joe Fitze, 
who took 1st place in boy’s doubles.   



In addition, this weekend, our very own Mazy Deibert was selected to represent 
R. D Parker in the Basketball Manitoba Graduating All-Star game for 
2024.  Congratulations to Mazy, and thank you for representing RDPC with such 
pride, sportsmanship and talent.   
 
Let the celebrations continue.  We would also like to congratulate Panshul Ghai 
on bringing home the gold medal at the 2024 Manitoba Skills in Outdoor Power 
and Recreation Equipment.  Panshul will be representing Manitoba in this 
category at the National Skill Level being held in Quebec at the end of May 
2024.   
 
We received a video link from one of our local Medical Radiation Technologists 
and thought it was worth a share if there are any graduating students interested 
in this field.  I will attach the link in my email.   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&si=APieeeUcC2pL4jkO&v=Y5DCno6RpAc&feature=yout
u.be 

 
 
If you need us for anything, please just give us a call. Take care, have a beautiful 
Sunday evening and always choose kindness.  
 
Bonnie Rempel   
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